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Hartlip Parish Highways Improvement Plan 

The work on the first part of the Hartlip Highways Plan having been 
completed, Hartlip Parish Council held preliminary discussions regarding 
next steps. Further detailed work will follow with residents kept informed 
through HPC website and the Forum. 

The Parish Council’s work will continue to take a two pronged approach: 

(a)   Consideration to improvements which may be possible to 
achieve within current policies. 

(b)  Work to influence those policies more long term. 

 


